
Bures Primary CEVC School

Update for the Parish Councils – September 2023

Safely back to school for a new academic year and welcome to our new Reception and 
new to Bures School children. Class Newsletters will be on the website to provide 
information about the curriculum for all year groups.

And of course a very warm welcome to our new Headteacher, Mrs Harris. Also joining 
the staff team are Miss Murphy, Mrs Lloyd and Miss Irwin. We will all help to make them
feel welcome as valued members of our fabulous community. 

It has been a busy holiday with completion of the roof works and refurbishment of the 
Key Stage 2 toilets. We are very grateful to Mrs Plumstead and Mr Newstead who helped
to make sure the works were completed safely and on time.

Thank you for taking an interest in our School. If you know of anyone who is looking for 
a Primary School place for their child or children, please contact the School Office to see 
where we currently have spaces.

Kind regards,

Tim Fairbairn
Chair of Governors 
7/9/23


